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N O T I C E
The Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP) presents his compliments to the permanent missions and wishes to remind them that on February 2, 2007, the CAJP will hold the working meeting called for in operative paragraph 10 of resolution AG/RES. 2176 (XXXVI-O/06), “Promotion of the International Criminal Court.”
The Chair wishes to stress that it is important that member state experts participate in the dialogue and share their views, which are expected to enhance perspectives on this subject in the inter-American arena.  The Chair thanks the delegations for using their good offices to facilitate the experts’ attendance at the working meeting.
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